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varsity and as he was Chairman of the Reunion Committee, 
my statement, to Mr,Ross was not strictly correct, and, 
if it has caused you any annoyance, I trust you will accept 
my apology, as I would not like you to feel that any remark 
of mine implied that your personal support of the Graduates* 
activities is not fully appreciated by them.

Many of the Graduates who have been most active 
in the University’s interest undoubtedly have the feeling 
I expressed to Mr,Ross and that feeling has been aggravated 
by the manner in which the Reunion accounts have been dealt 
with but I think that situation can be fully explained on 
Thursday to the satisfaction of all concerned.

Very sincerely yours,

PFS:CT


